Jim Benkoczy

e TR b——
From: Raul Quintero <rquintero5210@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 8:42 PM
To: Jim Benkoczy
Subject: Re: 2015 PD Vehicle Purchase

Thank you for the opportunity but I don't have the allocation or the facility to install all the requirement
equipment ford is really making it hard on small dealers I wish you a Merry Merry Christmas to you and your
family thank you again

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 23, 2014, at 11:31 AM, Jim Benkoczy <jbenkoczy(wcityotkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

Hi Raul,

The PD is buying 5 vehicles this year and am doing my check to see if Duncan is interested in submitting
quotes this year. We are purchasing 3 F250XL 4WD Crew Cab 148" W/ interior police package, 1
Interceptor sedan w/interior police package, and 1 ford transit E-350 w/interior police package for
prisoner transport.

| can forward the specs if you're interested. If not, please return my e-mail indicating you are not going
to bid this year. Thanks and have a very merry Christmas!

Lt. Jim Benkoczy

Commander

Support Services Division
jbenkoczy@cityofkeywest-fl.gov
305-809-1027




